
Hello,  
 
I want to voice my strong support for the tenant protections in HB 2004. We cannot 
tackle the other formidable challenges facing our state without first making sure 
everyone has a safe, stable place to live.  
 
Thanks for your time and consideration on this issue,  
 
Nick Mendez 

425-269-9260 
 

http://nickmendez.com/

